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21 April 2010 

Dear SirIMadam 

Australia Post Application for Stamp Price Increase 

For many years Australia Post has failed to properly frank stamps that have been posted. This is evident 
when larger letters are posted. Check your own mail. 

The consequence of not franking stamps has been pointed out to Australia Post many times and letters 
with unfranked stamps continue to be delivered. Further stamp price increases should be deferred until 
this problem is fixed. When stamps are not franked they can be re used. 

While Australia Post knowingly ignores this potential loss of revenue, no price increase for stamps is 
justified. 

Yours faithfully, 

IS ANYBODY LISTENING OUT THERE 


